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Please keep the service to Altoona. | live in Dallas and this is a way for me to get home. If not for
COVID19 | would have traveled several times to AOO this year. | am looking forward to traveling as
soon as | can. If times could be coordinated with American Airlines that would be wonderful.
Making it a little easier to coordinate/purchasing the flights with AA would be extremely helpful
too. Being able to store your information so you do not have to re-enter would be helpful too.

Thank you for your support of the service into Altoona.

Betsy Layton

UT Southwestern
Medical Center

The future of medicine, today.



